
Febuary 16, 2021 

To whom it may concern, 

I had the pleasure of supervising Sarah Maybruck as my graphic design intern during the summer of 
2020. 

During that Dme Sarah was introduced to email markeDng through the use of the MailChimp plaForm; 
she was responsible for distribuDng our monthly electronic newsleHer to a database of more than 
13,000 subscribers. 

She also designed an enDre porFolio of collateral markeDng materials and created some beauDful 
event designs that we conDnued to use throughout the fall. 

Sarah is extremely creaDve and loves creaDng original designs. She gave very generously of her talent 
and Dme. I have no doubt that she will be a success in anything she choses to accomplish. 

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance. 

Best regards, 

 

Carin Buckman 

MarkeDng, CommunicaDons & Digital Manager 

56 Commerce Drive   P.203.261.9144     ct.wish.org  

Trumbull, CT 06611  F.888.291.8222   
                


